
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
September 9 2024 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was not given as treasurer was not present. 
 
Time sheets from July and August should be turned in as soon as possible to Dean (715-297-2408 or 
dean.manecke@gmail.com) or Cindy (715-581-2468 or Cindy.manecke@gmail.com. 
 
Fall work day on Burma trail is set for Saturday October 5th (rain date Sunday October 6th).  8:00 at the 
Burma Road entrance.  Will be moving gravel, brushing and signing.  Club will provide drinks and cookies 
for morning and lunch.  Club has a weed wacker with blade and a pole saw. 
 
If anyone has time to work on the Rock Road to Fenwood part of the trail there is still alloy of cleanup 
from the tornado left. 
 
No meeting will be held in October.  If needed items can be discussed at work day. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be held on Monday November 11th 7:00 at Fenwood Village hall. 
 
 
If you have not paid your dues please do so as soon as possible. 
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